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19th September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are always looking into ways to ensure that every child in school has the opportunity to attend or 
participate in events or school trips. In the past parents have asked us if there is any way that they 
could pay over and above the amount required in order to help those that are less fortunate financially 
within our school community.  
 
With all trips and events that require a contribution from parents, we only ever ask for a contribution to 
cover the costs involved, calculated for each child. 
 
On School Money, we have opened up a payment option where parents can donate to a fund, which will 
be used to help support children in school, whose family are struggling financially. This payment option 
will remain open during the year and parents may contribute as little or as much as they wish as often 
as they like. School Money requires us to enter a maximum value to create this payment, which we 
have set at £25. If you wish to contribute, type in the value you wish to pay. 
 
This fund is called ‘Every Child an Opportunity’ and parents are not obligated to contribute to this fund. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

   
                                           
Lesley Schlanker 
Headteacher 
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